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There is still time to nominate any member of staff for the
Kent Teacher of The Year Award. This can be awarded to any
member of staff who you feel makes a difference to your
child’s learning or a difference to the school. We have many
dedicated members of staff throughout the school who work
tirelessly to try and push the school forward to be the best
we can be.

Nominations close on Wednesday 28th February 2024.

WHOLE SCHOOL
EXHIBITION

It was wonderful to see so many of you at the Whole
School Exhibition this week, sharing your child’s work
and seeing the progression from our early writers in
the Early Years Foundation Stage all the way through
to our oldest writers in Year 6.

The children and staff worked incredibly hard in just
five days to research, plan, edit and publish each
piece so that it was ready for you to see. From fact
files, to poems, to Just So stories and persuasive texts,
the school was alive with creativity.

MESSAGE FROM MRS STONEHAM

We have been thinking about Lent and ‘taking up’ rather than ‘giving up’. As
part of our RE curriculum, each class has started to think about the concept
of Salvation. Looking at Jesus’ ministry and what we can learn from his
teachings.

This term we will be focusing on how we can shine our light in ‘taking up’
positive actions to help sustain not only the world around us but our school

community. Remembering to turn off lights, noticing and starting to care for
the nature around us as we enter spring, using less plastic and picking up
litter. We will continue to talk and share the ways we can continue to shine
our lights to form daily habits so that everyday we can all make a

Term 4 Week 1 difference.  ‘etyourlight shine' Matthew 5



